
Dear Parents,

Throughout next school year the third grade children will be involved with daily and special projects

which necessitate having the supplies listed below:

1. Pack of non-mechanical pencils

2. Pack of erasers or eraser caps

3. Small pencil sharpener (that holds shavings)

4. 1 box of crayons, 24 – 64 count

5. 1 box of markers

6. 1 box colored pencils

7. 2 glue sticks

8. 3 different colored pocket folders (preferably plastic- one yellow, one green, one red)

9. Single subject notebook (wide ruled, lined paper)

10. 12 pack of dry erase markers: fine tip preferred (Expo Low Odor)

11. White board eraser (a clean sock also works)

12. Small container to hold supplies to keep desk neat (no larger than 6 x 9)

13. Child safe scissors

14. Multiplication and division flash cards (to be kept and used at home)

15. Headphones with jack (not earbuds or bluetooth)

Class Wish List: (optional)

● Box of Tissues

● Paper Towels

● 2.5 gallon zip lock bags

● Sandwich bags

● Paper bags

Please send these supplies with your child as soon as possible. We thank you for your support and

cooperation. We may ask for items to be refilled throughout the year.

Sincerely,

Grade 3


